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Dear Kerry, 
 
Thank you for your email of 7 March to the Secretary of State about the National Grid’s 
proposal for pylons in Grimsby to Walpole. 
 
The issues you have raised fall within the responsibility of Department for Energy Security 
and Net Zero (DESNZ). We have therefore, transferred your letter to the DESNZ 
Correspondence Section, for them to reply to you directly. 
 
If you wish to contact the Department directly you can find their contact details here:  
https://www.gov.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ministerial Contact Unit 
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